
PEACE HISTORY SOCIETY CONFERENCE REGISTRATION FORM 

 

Envisioning Peace, Performing Justice: 
  Art, Activism, and the Cultural Politics of Peacemaking 

Southern Illinois University Carbondale 

October 24-26 

 

 

Name:_________________________________________________________ 

  

 

Address:_______________________________________________________ 

 

 

Email: ___________________________ Phone: _______________________ 

 

 

Institutional Affiliation: ____________________________________________ 

 

 

Occupation/Position: _____________________________________________ 

 

 

Registration Fee: (Make checks out to Peace History Society in U.S. dollars only) 

 

All conference registration fees include the banquet, two lunches, two continental 
breakfasts, two receptions, and a ticket to Ragtime for Friday, Oct. 25.  Also, non-
members receive a one-year membership to the Peace History Society, which includes 
a subscription to our journal, Peace and Change. 



 

Completed by: PHS 

Member 

Non-Member Student 

Member 

Student Non-

Member 

Early (by Sept. 24) $100 $120 $50 $70 

Regular (mail, web 

or on- site) 

$120 $140 $70 $90 

One-Day 

(excludes meals, 

theatre ticket, and 

membership 

benefits) 

$25 $25 $25 $25 

 

Meals are included in your registration fee (with the exception of one-day registration) 
but please fill out the following to give us a rough head count: 

I will___will not___  attend the luncheon on Friday. 

I will___will not ___ attend the luncheon on Saturday. 

I will___will not___ attend the banquet Friday evening. 

 

Vegetarian meals:   Yes____  No______ 

 

I would be interested in attending an optional tour of local wineries and the Shawnee 
National Forest on Saturday afternoon.  (There may be a small fee for transportation.) 
   
Yes____   No_____ 
www.shawneewinetrail.com 

 

Mail check or money order to: Christy Snider, Department of History, 5010, Mt. Berry 
Station, Berry College, Mt. Berry, GA 30149, USA.  You may also register online by 
going to the Peace History Society website and following the links to the registration 
page. 


